
The Exeter R/C Eagles, Inc. 

Meeting Minutes 

APRIL 2013 

Our monthly club meeting was held on Wednesday, April 17, 2013 at the flying field and called to order 
by President Ed Lopuski at 7:00pm with 7 members present. The club currently has 42 paid members.  

OLD Business: (from last year)  

Thanks again to Dave Sharpless who did a great job of mowing the field weekly last season. He continues 
to maintain the field regularly. If you see him at the field, please thank him for his service.  

NEW Business: (from this month)  

Dennis Snoke presented the Treasurer’s Report. He confirmed that we currently have 42 paid members 
and that the club’s finances are in good order.  

Over the winter, one of our members built a nice helicopter bench. We do not know who built the bench, 
but if this member will email Ed, we can then thank this member at the next meeting and acknowledge 
them in the Minutes. 

Later this month the field will be rolled to make the runway smoother. If anyone is interested in helping, 
please email Ed. 

Dues will remain at the same rate for 2013 as they were last year. 

The club’s annual FunFly will be Sunday, September 22nd. Please mark your calendar and plan to attend. 
We will have more information about the FunFly over the summer. 

We had our nomination and election of new Club Officers for 2013-14. All of the 2012 officers agreed to 
continue to serve the Club for another term. 

The next club meeting is on Wednesday, May 15th at 7:00 P.M.  All club members are invited to attend 
our monthly meetings. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm. 

2013-2014 Club Officers: 

President: Ed Lopuski 

Vice President: Norris Matthews 

Secretary: Aram Basmadjian 

Treasurer: Dennis Snoke 

Safety Officer: Greg Laskoskie 


